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MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

LEGAL PRACTICE BILL 
 
At a meeting of the Justice & Constitutional Development Portfolio Committee 
held on Wednesday, 25 July 2012 the Committee resolved to accede to the 
request for an extension to the deadline for written submissions on the Legal 
Practice Bill. Several interested and affected organizations had requested 
extensions of the deadline. 
 
At this point (and for now) a new deadline has not been set. However, all 
interested and affected parties and organizations are urged to take 
advantage of the space created in order to finalize their positions and views 
on the provisions of the Legal Practice Bill. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience that may have been caused. 
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